
Planning Committee

Saturday, 27th February, 2016

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISITS – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:       Councillor Garrett (Chairperson); 
                              Councillors Campbell, Hutchinson, 

 McAteer and Magee.

In Attendance :           Ms K. Mills, and Mr. G. Graham

Apologies

Alderman L. Patterson and Councillors Johnston and McDonough-Brown.

Site Visits – Deferred Applications

Further to its decision of 16th February, the Committee convened at 10:00 a.m. 
at the City Hall for the purpose of undertaking site visits in respect of the following 
applications:

  ●  LA04/2015/1175/F - Student Accommodation on Lands at 78-86 
Dublin Road; and

  ●  Z/2015/0177/F - Student Accommodation at Philip House, 123-137 
York Street.

The Chairperson reminded the Committee that the applications had been 
deferred specifically to enable Members to familiarise themselves with each of the 
locations.

The Committee noted that the applications would be reconsidered in due course.

The site visits concluded at 12 05 pm.

                                                                                                          Noted.

                                              Chairperson


